Belvedere Heights’ View from the Hill - August, 2017

Hello August!

(andgoodbyeluly) | The Civic Holiday is Monday, August 7!

Welcome May!

Welcome Jean!

Welcome Maurice! Welcome Erikal!
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Thank you Barb Sichewski for the colorful handmade afghans which help to keep

our residents warm and cogy!




Residents’ Activities
Strawberry Social —June 7,
2017




Island Queen Cruise August 10, 2017

} A REMINDER: Some of our residents, staff members and volunteers
' have allergies and sensitivities. Please refrain from using heavily
l scented hair care products, soaps and perfumes.




Lost and Found Day
We are having a lost and found day on Wednesday, August 23, 2017
in the Community Room from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.
If you are missing any articles of clothing or other personal items,
plan to attend to claim “your stuff!”

A huge THAN K YO U goes to the members

of our CUPE Local 4824 for a donation they made toward
the Resident Camping trip at the CNIB. Darlene is seen
presenting Allan with a cheque for

$500.00!

Betty Fisher, PSW was awarded the Angel Pin

for June, 2017! Geraldine, one of our volunteers, Donna McArthur, PSW was awarded the Angel
presented Betty with her Angel Pin. Pin for July, 2017. Chris presented Donna with her
Congratulations Betty! € W Angel Pin. Congratulations Donna!

R
t

W

Deepest sympathy is extended to the family and friends of:

Elva Harper
Frances McKenzie
Gloria Glenney




